Jan. 8, 1973.

A regular meeting of the Flin Flon Public Library Board of Directors was held in the library on Jan. 8, 1973.

All Directors except Mr. J. Sattleberger and librarian Margaret Hanna present. Chairman Mr. Leonard Creighton presided.

Mr. Creighton introduced the subject of affixing name of the library on the outside of the building for information. One price obtained is \$7.00 per letter.

Financial statement for November was presented and discussed at length.

Motion: Gilmore - Folkstone

That the statement be accepted.

Carried.

Mrs. Hanna requested that the library perchase a new typewriter. It was agreed that Mrs. Hanna bring details of machine and cost to be discussed at the next meeting.

Motion to adjourn by Audrey Merrel.

Secretary.

H. Whrich.